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Well here we are , the last month of 2007!!  I would like to take this time to 
Thank Everyone for all your support this year, It has been a great one!!! 
Thank you to all who supported us with our Wednesday Lunches, we will 
continue to have them as long as we have the support we have been getting, 
if you have any suggestions for our lunch menus please feel free to let me 
know.  
There will be no OPEN 8 BALL tournament in Dec. We will resume that in 
January. Date will be in next newsletter. 
REMEMBER: we have raffle tickets for sale, there is a list in the Canteen 
for some of the items ( to many to list ) to be raffled off at the POST 
Christmas Party. ( the money is going towards the new dishwasher in 
kitchen) They are 6 for $5.00 or $1.00 a piece. ALSO New Year’s Eve 
Tickets are on sale. Get yours now!!!  
CHRISTMAS EVE WE WILL CLOSE AT 4:00 P.M. AND CHRISTMAS 
DAY WE WILL BE CLOSED. HAVE A VERY SAFE AND MERRY 
CHRISTMAS TO ALL ……………… 
 
THANK – YOU  FOR A WONDERFUL YEAR. !!!!!!!!!!!! 
Canteen Manager, Audrey 


